## Regular Monthly Meeting January 21, 1999

The Regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, January 21, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the December 10, 1998 meeting.

The Police Report was given by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to approve the Jesse C. & Frances J Horton Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt resolution #1-99, Township of Shenango local Taxpayer Bill of Rights.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, asked if anything has been resolved with the recent mail box vandalism.

Mr. Oran Allen, asked why do turnback roads when Township roads need to be done.

Mr. Sam Garver, stated that many street lights are out on the bypass, and that he believes that the road crew should work shifts.

Mr. Bob Hinton, stated that there was a ice problem on the Springhill Lane.

Ms. Betty Linplatt 2921 Old Pgh Road. Stated her mailbox was damaged by a the Township snow plow.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.